
All the latest news from GPA Europe... 

  

Promoting technical and operational excellence throughout the 
European Gas Industry  

 Conferences  

 In Brief  

 Past Papers  

 

 GPSA Databook CDs  

 Advertising  

 Sponsorship  

 

 

Thank you from GPA Europe  

A big thank you to all delegates and speakers who attended our Annual Conference 2022, and of course to our 
wonderful hosts, TechnipEnergies. By working together, learning from each other and investing in the right 
areas we can meet the energy demands of the future without compromising the present. 
 
We had three-days of high-quality technical papers, providing thought provoking discussions. Our AGM 
followed with Gary Bowerbank presenting an overview of 2022. A special thank you from all of us at GPA 
Europe to Gary Bowerbank and his past two years as chairperson of GPA Europe. As Gary hands over the 
baton, we say a warm welcome to Myrian Schenk as our next Chairperson and Adriano Gentilucci as Vice 
Chairperson.  

 

Stay involved with us in 2023, membership renewals for 2023 have all been sent out and we look forward to 
seeing you at one of our events this coming year.  

With thanks to our Sponsors: 

    
   

     
    

    
   

         
    

         
   

 

https://gpaeurope.com/events?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=December2022&utm_content=conferences;
https://gpaeurope.com/taxonomy/term/1?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=December2022&utm_content=inbrief
https://gpaeurope.com/taxonomy/term/3?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=December2022&utm_content=papers;
https://gpaeurope.com/gpsa-databooks?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=December2022&utm_content=databooks;
https://gpaeurope.com/advertising?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=December2022&utm_content=advertising
https://gpaeurope.com/sponsorship?utm_source=newsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=December2022&utm_content=sponsorship


A fresh new look for GPA Europe  

Our Annual Conference also saw the release of our rebrand with a new logo and colour scheme. 

 

Our new logo represents the transition of our industry towards the new energy future and our commitment to 
support our members within the gas processing community during this time. Our logo symbolises our 
movement towards promoting a cleaner, greener, energy future. We have a key role to play in Europe as the 
future of energy is changing. 
 
However, we want to be clear that our mission hasn’t changed, we are still here bringing the European gas 
processing industry together, but feel the fresh new logo resonates better with the focus areas of our 
members.  

Get Involved in 2023!  

   

2023 will be our 40th Birthday and we will be celebrating at our Annual 
Conference at BASF SE in Germany and hope to see many of you there! 
We are finalising plans and will communicate these soon.  

Be part of our conferences promoting a new energy future and the transition of our industry towards that 
future. We are looking for stories about the development of technology and best practices affecting Natural 
Gas processing. As well as a look at Hydrogen, Biogas, Ammonia, Carbon Capture and Storage, and LNG 
amongst others, to inspire the gas processing community. 
 
Do you have a story to tell? All we need is a 100-200-word abstract. Send your abstract - Title, Author to 
admin@gpaeurope.com 
 
It will be reviewed by our Technical Committee and, if accepted, we can help you to develop it into a technical 
paper and presentation. 
 
Each year we present an award at our AGM for the best paper. The Best Paper Award is selected by our 
conference attendees and is based on the feedback scores received. 
 
The Aungier Award is for the best paper presented by one of our Young Professionals at our conferences. The 
winner is decided by our Technical Committee. Alongside the award, the winner will get £1,000! 
 

Could this be you?  

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:admin@gpaeurope.com


In Brief  

   

   

Our November 2022 Issue of In Brief is out on the streets - Check it 
out! 
 
This issue reports on the GPA Europe Technical Conference held in 
London in May 2022 as well as our Webinars. 
 
We have our regular 'View from the Top' by our Chairperson Gary 
Bowerbank, discussing 'Getting back to 'Normal'". 
 
The lead article has been contributed by David Simmonds. The article 
is titled 'The Industry's Case for the Renationalisation of Consumer 
Energy Markets'. We would love to hear your thoughts and any 
comments you may have. 
 
Please contact the GPAE Team if you would like to contribute 
towards a future issue - admin@gpaeurope.com 

 Get Involved  

 

 

 

News from GPAE Members  

Meet our new members, DESOTEC 
 

 
 
Founded 1990 DESOTEC offers mobile filter solutions and reactivation of used activated carbon for Air 
Emissions control, industrial Water Treatment, Biogas purification, sites Remediation and Chemical industry, 
across Europe. 
 
Its circular economy model services the sustainability of customer’s plants operation. 
 
DESOTEC mobile filter solutions are widely operated In the biomethane pathway for grid injection and 
renewable Natural Gas for Vehicles. 
 
Further information under https://www.desotec.com/en or contact Charles-Elie Lefaucheur, Business 
Development Manager at charles-elie.lefaucheur@desotec.com  
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Gulf Energy Information 

Our media partner Gulf Energy Information has just launched a new technical publication, H2Tech, serving 
engineers and professionals in the hydrogen sector. 
 
If you would like to register for a free trial subscription to the weekly e-newsletter or the quarterly magazine, 
just click on the graphic below:  

 

 

If you have news you would like to share with our members, please email us at 
admin@gpaeurope.com 

Your GPA E Team 
admin@gpaeurope.com 
+44 (0) 1252 625 542  

    

Stay up to date with us      

GPA Europe Newsletter >>  Follow us                       
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